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School is closed on Monday 5
May as it is a Bank Holiday.  We

will be open as normal from
Tuesday 6  May, 8:35 am.
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Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome Back!
I hope you are well and have had a good week! It has been
great to see you all back after the holidays and I hope you and
your children had a good break.

Weather
We have had some very, very warm weather this week, so
please make sure your children bring a hat and a water bottle
on days when it is very hot.

VE Day
Next week, we will be celebrating the 80th Anniversary of  VE
Day with a variety of  exciting activities happening in school.
On Thursday, it will be a non-uniform day. Please could your
children wear red, white or blue for the day.
Please don't forget it's a Bank Holiday on Monday, so we will
see you on Tuesday.

Have a lovely weekend.

Miss Cross
Headteacher








